http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=8633

USD 430 Approves E-Readers

As the ground outside the South Brown County Board of Education office, in Horton, was coated
with snow Monday evening, the school board members inside looked ahead to the end of next
summer, and preparations for the new school year.

The board for USD 430 approved enrollment dates, and times, with August 6th, 7th, and 8th selected
for that to happen.

The first day will run from 10 in the morning until 6 in the evening; the next day's enrollment
session is scheduled from 8 until noon; while the final day will last from

8 in the morning until 4 in the afternoon.

The Board also finalized the calendar for the next school year, working from the third draft,
following teacher's providing input into next year's schedule.

The first day of school, for students, is now set for August 22nd, with the school year to include
1,116 hours, or 163 days for students.

Included will be a combined Easter/Spring break.

Also during the session, the board approved student use of so called e-readers, commonly known by
such brand names as Kindle.

Everest Middle School Principal Jackie Wenger explained that the devices will be used for reading
only, with games, or other such activities, off-limits in the classroom(Play Audio :25 seconds)

The board approved use of the electronic reading devices unanimously, while giving the same
approval to the technology plan and textbook waivers, as presented by Superintendent Doctor Steve
Davies.



